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Ms Patricia Ryan, TD  

Dail Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

  

9th June 2022 

 

PQ 26592/22* To ask the Minister for Health the progress that is being made with the renovation 

of a centre (details supplied: Monasterevin day care centre); and if he will make a statement on 

the matter. -Patricia Ryan 

 

Dear Deputy Ryan,  

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

 

The proposal to renovate Monasterevin Day Care Centre was issued to tender with an original tender 

return date of 25th February 2022.  A two week extension of time was requested and was 

granted.  Tenders have now been received and an evaluation of these has been completed by the Design 

Team.  The tender report / recommendation to appoint contractor has been received by HSE.   

 

Approval to award a contract for construction will now be sought. Subject to securing requisite 

approvals, it is anticipated that award of contract and commencement of construction could commence 

in Quarter 3, 2022, for completion in Quarter 4, 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
_____________________ 

Paul de Freine 

National Director,  

Capital & Estates 


